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Jennie Jonsson <jjonsson@utah.gov>

Fwd: Utah State Correctional Facility - Salt Lake Site

Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utan.gov> Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 10:10 AM
To: Thad Cornell Levar <TLevar@i:iah. gov>, "dark, David" <drexclark@utah. gov> Jordan White
<jordanwhite@utah. gov>, Jennie Jonsson <jjonsson@utah. gov>

Please see the email from Bill Duncan.

Thanks

Forwarded message
From: William Duncan <wduncan@utah. gov>
Date: Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 9:59 AM
Subject: Fwd: Utah State Correctional Facility - Salt Lake Site
To: Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah. gov>

Gary,

I'm forwarding this emai! from Horrocks Engineering about a new Public Water System (PWS) being built for the
new prison. Division of Drinking Water (DDW) has jurisdiction over all Public Water Systems. On the DDW
checklist is a requirement that a new PWS hold a CPCN or a LOE from the Commission.

It seems to me that this would not be public utility as it is owned by the state and does not sell water to the
public generally.

Horrccks is seeking an affirmative response that this water system is not a public utility. I think that should come
from the Commission rather than the DPU, Let me know if the Commission will respond.

Thanks,

Forwarded message
From; Dave Dillman <Dave@horrocks. com>
Date: Fri, Jan 6. 2017 at 9:19 AM

Subject: Utah State Correctiona' Facility - Salt Lake Site
To: "wduncan@utati. gov" <wduncan@utah. gov>
Cc: Doug Graham <DougG@horrocks. com>

Bill,

The State of Utah is current'y in She process of relocating the Correctional Facility to a new facility located west
a' the Salt Lake City A;rpcrt. Divls'on o' Drinking Wate- :s requesting that a new Pi. b;ic D'-'nk!ng Water System
be created *cr this faciiity. Sa:t Lake City wii! prov:de who!esa!e water to ihe site and once delivered into the
secure areas, the f8cil;ty v/il! have its own P.jb:ic Drinking Water Systerr managed and ope'aied by Department
ofCo-ections staff w;th certi'ied operators. There wil! be ''osei;;nc o' bi!:ing of water service :n this system.

DDW has asked that we contact Deoartment of Public Utilities 'or a Letter of Exemption or approval that a

Certificate of Convenience anc Necessity is not required.
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Please review the creation of this new system and respond if the PWS is exempt or regulated by DPU.

Thank You for you timely answer in this matter.

David H. Dillman, P.E., Principal
HORROCKS ENGINEERS

2162 W. Grove Pai-kw-ay, Suite 4QG ] Pleasant Grove, Utah 84062

Work 801 7635142 | Fax 801 763 5101 ; Mobile 801 376 7330

Emai1dave@horrocks. com "-1, -' . '. I' . . >: ?. '. ...'

Bill Duncan

Manager, Telecommunications and Water
Utah Division of Public Utilities
801-530-6948
Fax 801-530-6512
wduncan@utah. gov

Gary Widerburg
Commission Secretary
Public Service Commission of Utah

801-530-6713
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